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NETBALL CLUB  
First half of Summer Term 2021 

 
 

 March 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school Netball Club will resume after Easter and will be open to Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. 
 
The sessions are every Thursday from 3.20pm to 4.30pm and will run from Thursday 22 April to 
Thursday 27 May. The cost for the half term will be £22.50. If your child would like to carry on playing 
please settle the amount of £22.50 via School Gateway, if you are new to the club please fill in and 
return the Code of Conduct Form to the school office. 
 
Please also ensure your children have their full kit in school, including trainers with good grip and warm 
waterproof clothing, as they will train outside whatever the weather.   
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
School Office 
 


